
 

  

 

Classroom News              
 

Totnes Class                         Term: Autumn 1 2022         Topic: Location, location, location 

What we have been learning this 

term: 
Photos of our learning: 

We cannot believe we are reaching 

the end of the first term already! We 

are incredibly impressed with how 

our students have transitioned into 

the new Totnes Class.  

 

We had a great time exploring 

habitats this term. We made the trip 

to Thatcham Lakes to study the 

wildlife around us, stopping to take 

pictures, enjoy a spot of birding and 

discuss the signs of wild animals in 

the area. Back on site we gathered 

materials from the surrounding area 

to create our own artistic 

representations of nature. 

 

We have been developing our 

independent culinary skills too! Not 

only creating some fun new dishes 

but learning to make our shopping 

list and head out to get ingredients 

from the local shops. Everyone has 

got involved in our shopping trips 

and enjoyed making some tasty 

food! 

 

In Design & Technology we have 

been learning about windmills and in 

these pictures you can see us 

practicing our construction, seeing 

the benefits of using triangles to 

make a sturdy base. 

 

“What a pleasure it has been getting 

to know everyone. The students in 

Totnes are supportive, kind, funny 

and hard-working. They are already 

becoming a great team. I know we 

are going to enjoy the challenges 

ahead together.“ – Tim, Totnes Class 

Teacher 

 

 

 

 

  

                                                     

 

 

 

 
                                  

Key Dates 

Final day of Term One - Friday 21st October  

Half Term - Saturday 22nd October to Sunday 30th October  

Term Two - Monday 31st October to Friday 16th December  


